
2022 DUMPSTER DAY  

 
Sponsored by the Ashford HOA 

 
The Board of Directors of the Ashford HOA is pleased to announce that the City of Laurel will be placing 
a dumpster in our community on Saturday, May 7, 2022 from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. at the Ashford Pool 
Parking lot.  This is a great opportunity to clear out all that bulk trash items in your attics and 
basements!  
 
PLEASE SEE BELOW FOR THE LIST OF ITEMS AND MATERIALS THAT WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED FOR 
DUMPSTER DAY:  
 

• Latex Paint   Oil Based Paints Pool Chemicals 
• Medical Waste  Insecticides   Fuels(gasoline, kerosene) 
• Radioactive Material Other Pesticides Used motor oil 
• Chemistry sets  Car batteries  Photographic chemicals 
• Asbestos   Fertilizers with Herbicides 
• Brake Fluid & Antifreeze Paint Thinners & Solvents 
• Electronics***  

 
Items that CAN NOT be placed IN the dumpster are listed below:  

• White Goods (washers, dryers, water heaters, stoves, A/Cs, fridges etc....) 
• Large Furniture (couches, sofas, loveseats, recliners, china cabinets, entertainment units  

etc...) 
• Tires  

 

Items may be placed NEXT to the dumpster and will be picked up when the dumpster is picked up. 
The Community will be billed for white goods, large items, tires, electronics and dumpster service 
fees.   
 
***Please note that April 16, 2022 is also the scheduled City of Laurel Electronic Recycling & Shredding 
Day at DPW Facility on 305-307, First Street, Laurel, MD 2070. This event is for City residents and will 
take place from 8:00am-12noon. Please take all your electronics (e.g. monitors, CPUs, CD/DVD/VCR 
players, radios, printers, keyboards, televisions, etc...) to that location for recycling. Do not bring them 
to the dumpster as they will not be accepted. 
For a complete list go to: www.cityoflaurel.org/dpw  
 
The dumpster is on a first come, first serve basis and ONCE THE DUMPSTER IS FULL NO MORE ITEMS 
MAY BE PLACED IN OR AROUND THE DUMPSTER! If you miss the Dumpster Day, you can always call 
the DPW at 301-725-0088 to schedule a special pick-up of your bulk trash. 

http://www.cityoflaurel.org/dpw

